
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

THE COUNCIL OF THE BOROUGH OF MILTON KEYNES  
(ALL GRID ROADS AND PRIMARY ROADS WITHIN MILTON KEYNES)  

(TEMPORARY SPEED RESTRICTION) ORDER 2021 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Council of the Borough of Milton Keynes has on 26th 
January 2021 made an order under Section 14(4) of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984.  
Its effect will be to temporarily prohibit vehicular traffic from proceeding at a speed in 
excess of 30mph and/or 40mph on all grid roads and primary roads within Milton Keynes. 
 
The Council is satisfied that the temporary speed restriction Order is necessary to enable 
a safe working environment whilst essential scheme development, highway maintenance 
and repair works are being carried out, including grass cutting, gully cleaning, litter picking, 
street lighting, mechanical sweeping, lining maintenance and stud replacement and all 
other maintenance activities.  The temporary 30mph and 40mph speed restrictions will 
only be introduced when works are required and only when indicated by the appropriate 
traffic signs, which will be erected in advance of any restriction. 
 
There will be no exemptions from the provisions of the proposed Order, other than for 
emergency services vehicles, and military vehicles whilst being driven on operational 
duties.  
 

The temporary speed restrictions will be clearly signed in accordance with Chapter 8 of the 
Traffic Signs Manual. 
 
The Order will come into effect on 1st February 2021 and will continue in force for a 
maximum period of 18 months. 
 
All grid roads and primary roads within Milton Keynes will be covered by the above Order. 
 
For clarification of affected roads please contact the Councils TRO Team on 01908 
254604.  Alternatively you can email the team paul.harrison@milton-keynes.gov.uk   
 
Any person committing a breach of the proposed order will be liable upon prosecution to 
such fine as is prescribed by the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984. 
 

28th January 2021 
Synergy Park 
Chesney Wold 
Bleak Hall 
Milton Keynes 
MK6 1LY 
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Head of Highways 

mailto:paul.harrison@milton-keynes.gov.uk

